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December 1, 2012

A report submitted under this sube!ivision must be. signee! by the person in the agency who is
responsible for identifying .and initiating repeal Of obsolete rules. The rElportalso must identify
the status of any rules identified in the prior report as obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative. If
none of an agency's rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative,anagency's December 1
report must stqte that conclusion."

At this time, we can identify no obsolete rules of the Department of PubHc Safety.

If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (65 ) 201-7170.

Sincerely,

E. Joseph ewton
General Counsel

c: Legislative Reference Library


